
TODAY AT PEACE 
Our Mission & Ministry Offering for July will be the New Dawn Pregnancy 
Resource Centers in Woodruff and Rhinelander. They provide confidential, caring and 
cost-free services, and support for those facing an unplanned pregnancy. Services are 
available anytime throughout pregnancy and include pregnancy tests, limited early 
pregnancy ultrasounds, education and material support.  New Dawn Pregnancy 
Resource Centers care for people in our Northwoods communities who are going 
through the crisis of an unplanned pregnancy and help them choose life. 

Serving Today - Elder: Jim M; Reader: Marti S; Ushers: Nancy H & Martha W 

NEXT WEEKAT PEACE  
SUNDAY 9:00 AM Worship (Holy Communion) 
TUESDAY 9:30 AM Elder Meeting 
THURSDAY 9:30 AM Bible Study 
 1:00 PM Coffee Klatch  

THIS WEEK IN THE WORD  
Weekly Devotions: The Scripture readings for next Sunday are Leviticus (18:1-5)19:9
-18; Psalm 41; Colossians 1:1-14; Luke10:25-37  

Hearing assistance devices and large print copies of the worship service are 
available.  Please ask an usher.  

CD recordings of today’s worship service are available at no charge by calling the 
church office at 358-8338.  

NEW ANNOUNCEMENTS  
Pastor Availability:  Sometimes we know people - family members, friends and 
neighbors--who are going through difficult times due to health issues or other 
challenges.  They could benefit from hearing about Jesus and His love and care for 
them in the midst of their difficulties.  Since you know the person, you can certainly 
bring them that good news.  Pastor can help you with what you can say.  Or, if you'd 
like Pastor to visit the person, he is willing to do so and would be happy to discuss 
with you.  Thanks! 

We are updating our Nursery with memorial money. There are 2 rockers and a love 
seat for free, please talk with Kathy McGregor or Kris. If they are not taken by July 6th 
we will donate them. 

Kris is updating the church directory. If you have changes in contact information or 
if you want a new picture, please talk with Kris. 

Bible Study:  A study of John’s Gospel will be held on Thursday at 9:30 a.m. in the 
Fellowship Hall.  We will read and discuss 1 chapter each week.  The chapter we read 
and discuss will be printed each week, but if you’d like to bring your Bible, please do 
so.  We’ll have coffee for each session—and maybe some treats also.  Please join us! 

Gardenfest at the Seasons of Life Hospice House will be held on Saturday, July 19th 
beginning at 11:00am. The festivities include live music, food, a plant sale, an 
educational booth and raffle baskets. More information can be found on the bulletin 
board 

There is a sign-up sheet for Marion Eiler’s funeral, which is July 26th, in the Narthex. 

From former President Lueck: Thank you to the churches and individuals who 
promoted the Labor of Love campaign and gave over and above their annual giving. I 
am happy to report our success in reaching the 2022 NWD Convention goal of raising 
$1,000,000 to reduce the educational debt of NWD professional church workers. 

The July issue of the Lakeland Retirement Foundation is on the table in the Narthex. 

PLCW has decided to cancel their June Salad Luncheon because of low attendance 
and instead concentrate on the Spaghetti Dinner that is held in September. The 
proceeds from the Salad Luncheon support mission work and help defer the cost of the 
spaghetti dinner. Instead of purchasing a ticket, making a salad, etc., you can make a 
donation to PLCW. If writing a check, please write it out to PLCW or give your 
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contribution to Karen Walbruck, our treasurer. Donations will be accepted until the 
Spaghetti Dinner on September 25th. Thanks to our church members. You have been 
supporting our mission projects faithfully. Thank you. 

Annual Church Picnic: Our annual church picnic will be on Sunday, August 24th 
following the worship service. The meal will be fully catered by Julie Kay. A sign-
up sheet will be available in the near future. 

Lakeland Food Pantry Requests: 

Thank you so much for the clothing donations. Our storage is currently full so we are 
not in need of clothing at this time. 

Personal Care Items: Shampoo and Conditioner, Toothbrushes and Toothpaste, 
Body Wash or Bars of Soap, Non-alcoholic Mouthwash 

Books: Infant/Toddler-5th grade, Adult: Westerns, Mysteries, Romance Activity 
Books: Word Search, Crosswords, Dot-to-dot, Sudoku, Magazines, Puzzles (Adult 
and children), and Coloring Books. 

FOR YOUR INFORMATION 

The sign-up sheet for coffee fellowship is available. Please consider bringing a treat 
to share and indicate if you can set up/make coffee and or clean up. Join us for 
coffee, delicious treats and conversation after the worship service in the Fellowship 
Hall. The sign-up sheet is in the Fellowship Hall. 

Altar Flowers: The 2025 Flower Chart is on the bulletin board. Please fill out a 
request form when you sign up for flowers and return it to the church office. The 
order forms are next to the Flower Chart on the bulletin board. Thank you. 

Greeting Cards – Are you looking for just the right card to send to someone you've 
been thinking about? Check out the FREE Christian greeting card display at the 
information desk.  The assortment of cards covers a variety of topics such as 
birthdays, anniversaries, get well, thinking of you, and praying for you.  Please make 
use of them as the Lord uses you to care for and encourage the people he has placed 
in your life.  

LAST WEEK AT PEACE 
Worship Attendance Total Contributions       6/23/25  to  6/29/25 
June 29: 81 General Contributions:                        $7,110.00 
 E-Giving General                            $111.00 
 Property Maintenance Fund                           $0.00 
                 General Fund Total:                $7,221.00 
 Other Contributions: 
 Reimbursement:  $1450.00 
    Memorial Committee for DOT signs    

The electronic giving option is available on the church website. Options to give 
electronically can be done by credit/debit card, or by checking account. Call the 
church office at 715-358-8338 if you have any questions.  

(General Contributions of $4731 are needed each week to meet our budget.) 
Thank you for your generosity. 

PRAYER LIST  

Our Members: Dave & Melodie Ohlinger, Bob, Sara, Connor (Clark), Rhett, Levi, 
Elsie & Tripp Olson 

 

Shut- In: Georgette Vandenburg, Mike & Donna Bubolz, Lorriane Davison 

 
Short-Term Prayers: Roseann Ferry; Bev Miller; Ken Schalow; Kathy Wentland 
(sister-in-law of Bill & Betty W)   

 
(Those individuals on the Short-Term Prayer List since the beginning of last 
month have been moved to the Long-Term Prayer List.  For questions or 
further updates, please contact Pastor.) 

 


